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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

c/o Natek, Inc.

236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E.
Suite 110

Washington, DC 20002

Re: Stentor Corporation
Voluntary Surrender of International Carrier Authorization
Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Stentor Corporation, we hereby request that the Commission cancel the following
international carrier authorization: FCC File No. ITC-214-19970211-00081.

A review of the company’s files has revealed that no service has been rendered to any
customer under the terms of the subject authorization during the past year.

No person would be adversely affected by the voluntary surrender of this authorization, as the
market for services between the United States and international points is highly competitive.
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Should the Commission staff have any questions regarding this matter, please refer them to the
undersigned.

Very truly yours,

DLA Piper Rudnick Gray Cary US LLP

\ms\.c&mm r@dlapiper.com

cc: James L. Ball, Chief, Policy Division, FCC International Bureau
Cara Grayer, Attorney, Policy Division, FCC International Bureau
Rebecca Halstead, Industry Analyst, Policy Division, FCC International Bureau



